Dr Lisa-Ann Koe 
To Whom It May Concern,
[bookmark: _GoBack]Natalie van den Berg has provided after school and occasional weekend solo care to my two youngest children, now aged six and nine, for several years. Natalie is an intelligent, trustworthy, impeccably mannered, warm and generous individual. Her approach to my children has combined firmness, fairness, good humour and fun. My children adore Natalie.
Natalie has undertaken a few years of tertiary education towards a teaching degree. Although she has currently suspended her studies in favour of work and travel experiences, her knowledge and skills benefit children in her care. I am particularly grateful that she ensured my children always completed their homework and assisted them to reach high literacy and numeracy levels.
I have no hesitation in recommending Natalie for any childcare related position and would be happy to be contacted if further details are required.
Sincerely, Lisa Koe

